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Submitted by Nick Kameroff 
Aniak, Alaska 
Re: Kuskokwim River Proposals, Prop. 111 
 
 

I would be against the 8 inch mesh proposal, as we are still in conservation mode 

and rebuilding the king salmon stocks. If the 8 inch would be reinstated it would 

have harmful effects to the large spawners that produce the largest amount of eggs 

needed for future rebuilding of the King Salmon.  

Therefore I would appreciate a no vote on the use of 8 inch mesh size that is 

proposed. 

 

Nick Kameroff a subsistence user of the Kuskokwim River. 
 
 


